
Hooke Court Residential 
What an amazing time we all had creating wonderful memories at Hooke Court this year. 

The children were fantastic!  
We took part in a range of exciting activities including; bridging a very wet moat; night 

search and rescue; tribal kingdom day; shell craft and rocket building!  
The children all enjoyed some delicious food for breakfast, lunch and tea! 

We are extremely proud of all the children for embracing their time away and hope you 
can agree from the photos that they have had a truly memorable experience and one that 

they will hopefully remember and cherish for a long time. 
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www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk          

Dates for your diary 

 October 

24th End of Term 1 

25th  INSET DAY 

26th—3rd HALF TERM 

 November 

4th First Day of Term 2 

4th  Whole School  
Flu Immunisation 

7th & 8th Book Festival 

14th EYFS & KS1 Cinema Trip 

15th KS2 Cinema Trip 

 December 

10th Whole School Christmas  
Performance  

St Laurence church, 6pm 

20th Last Day of Term 2 

Class Most amount of stars last week 

Rainbow Samuel M 

Amethyst Georgie 

Amber Astrid 

Ruby Juniper 

Diamond Juno 

Quartz Maddie H 

Aventurine Eleanor 

Emerald Sidney 

Flu Immunisation reminder 
Don’t forget the Flu Immunisation Team will be  

visiting the school straight after half-term  
on Monday 4th November. 

If you haven’t already, please use the link below to  
either give or decline consent for your  

child to be immunised. 
 

Flu Vaccination Consent Form 
(ghcimmunisations.co.uk) 

Our school code is: GC115541 

 
Y6 Secondary School Applications  

Please note that the closing date for Y6  
applications for secondary schools is on  

Thursday 31st October.  
 

Please see the link below for  
more information:  

Transfer to Secondary School or from Mid-
dle to High School, September 2025 | 

Gloucestershire County Council  

 
Holiday Club 

Just a reminder that Vinny is running his 
usual Holiday Club over half-term.  
You should have received all of the  

information/booking form via School Spider 
earlier on today. 

Temporary Staff Change 
Just to inform you that Miss Sleep will be acting as  
Head of Miserden Primary for a short time whilst  

the Head is away on sick leave.  
Miss Sleep will be there every Tuesday,  

but at the end of the phone if you need to speak to her.  

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk
https://www.ghcimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.ghcimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions/transfer-to-secondary-school-or-from-middle-to-high-school-september-2025/
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions/transfer-to-secondary-school-or-from-middle-to-high-school-september-2025/
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions/transfer-to-secondary-school-or-from-middle-to-high-school-september-2025/

